
Next Week at a Glance 

Monday 10 Tuesday 11 Wednesday 12 Thursday 13 Friday 14 

 Non uniform - 

wear Green for 

World Mental 

Health Day 

 Dinner Menu wk 1 

 3.15-4.15 pm  

Disney Stars  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

Community Cafe 

 Warrington 

Guardian Reception 

class photograph 

 3.15-4.15 pm Y1,2,3 

Performing Arts Club 

(last session) 

 3.15-4.15 pm KS2 

Quick Cricket Club 

(last session) 

 2023 Intake Open 

Day (by 

appointment) 

 3.15-4.15 pm Choir 

 3.15-4.15 pm Y1/2 

Mixed Football 

Club (last 

session) 

 8.45 am final harvest 

donations 

 3.15-4.15 pm KS2 Boys’ 

Football Club (last 

session) 

 3.15-4.15 pm Y5/6 

Crochet Club (last 

session) 

 3.15-4.15 pm Y1/2 Yoga 

(last session) 

 Foodbank Friday Collection 

 Non uniform (PFA) in 

exchange for chocolate 

 3.15-4.15 pm KS2 Girls’ 

Football Club (last 

session) 

 Break up for half term 

Community Café 3.15 pm on Monday  

We would like to invite parents, carers, children 

and families to 

our first 

Community 

Café, which will 

be run by our 

school’s 

Wellbeing and 

Happiness 

Teams. 

 

Why not come along for a drink and a piece of 

cake and get to know other people in our school 

community.   We hope the café will offer a time to 

relax and have a break and enjoy the company.  

It will be held on Monday 10 October 2022 from 

3.15 pm  - we hope you can join us.   

 

Non-Uniform Monday 10 October  

On Monday 10 October, it will be World Mental 

Health Day and to mark this, we would like to ask 

children to come to school in non-uniform, 

wearing something green. 

Chicken Egg Raffle 

Our chickens lay lots of lovely, free range eggs and we 

will be holding a raffle each week to give everyone a 

chance to win these eggs.  The proceeds of the raffle 

will go back into caring for our school pets.   

 

Every Thursday lunchtime, Year 6 (our chicken carers) 

will be selling the raffle tickets.  The cost per ticket will 

be 20p each or 6 for £1.  If you would like to take part in 

the raffle, please send in your money with your child in a 

sealed envelope/plastic bag, clearly labelled with 

Chicken Raffle, your child’s name and class.  If you 

would rather, for Reception and Year 1 children, your 

child can hand their sealed envelopes/bags to their 

teacher and Year 6 will collect them from the class.  The 

raffle will be drawn each week in the Friday celebration 

assembly. 

 

Harvest Collection 

The deadline for any donations for the harvest collection 

is 9 am Thursday 13 October as our donations will be 

collected by our local Foodbank, who will provide 

hampers to vulnerable adults/families in the WA5 area.   

We will add photographs of the collection to next week’s 

update. 

Value of the half term:        Friendship



  Clubs Reminder 

Our clubs for next half term went live on Parentpay 

yesterday and are available to book.  For details of 

the clubs or to check dates and pick up locations, 

please refer to the clubs page on our website 

https://www.parkroad.warrington.sch.uk/parents/club

s. 

 

All clubs start at 3.15 pm and finish at 4.15 pm. 

 

Hot Chocolate and Cake 

Each week, the Midday Assistants choose a child 

who has demonstrated good manners and our 

school values at lunchtimes. The children selected 

from Years 1 to 6 will join Mrs Parkinson for hot 

chocolate and cake the following week.  Reception 

class will receive a ’carry out’ pack to enjoy at home.   

Well done to the following children chosen this 

week:  

 

Reception   Rupert S 

Year 1    Dolly M 

Year 2    Emily M 

Year 3    Kloja P 

Year 4    Eden C 

Year 5    Alfie H 

Year 6    Polly-Mae H 

 

Non Uniform Day in Exchange for Chocolate 

The PFA are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 14 

October in exchange for a donation of chocolate for 

the Christmas Fair.  The PFA will be collecting the 

donations on the playground in the morning. As 

always, if you do not wish to take part by sending 

chocolate into school, your child can come to school 

dressed in their uniform.   

Picture News 

Next week’s Picture News topic is 

 

 ‘Should we all aim to be the best?’ 

 

For over 20 years, Serena Williams and Roger 

Federer have dominated tennis tournaments all 

over the world.  Between them, they have won 43 

Grand Slam titles.  In a five-week span, both 

players announced their retirement.  Williams 

announced on vogue magazine’s website that she 

would retire after this years US Open, saying that 

at her age “something’s got to give”.  Federer’s 

announcement followed after.  He said his body’s 

“message to me lately has been clear” and noted 

that his final competition would be the Laver Cup 

in London. 

 

Things to talk about at home: 
 

 Have you watched either Serena Williams or 

Roger Federer play tennis? 

 What do you think would be the positives 

about being so good at something for so long 

and what do you think might have been 

difficult? 

 Which do you think is more important, trying 

your best or being the best?  Why? 

 

Sims Parentlite App 

The Sims Parentlite App is available again and we 

are sending out invitations to families to join it.  The 

app allows you to see the information held by school 

about your child and to notify school of any changes 

to that information.  There is limited information that 

can be updated via the app and for anything else, 

please just email the school office 

(office@parkroadprimary.co.uk).  Thank you. 

https://www.parkroad.warrington.sch.uk/parents/clubs
https://www.parkroad.warrington.sch.uk/parents/clubs


 
Community Information 

 

Enjoy Football Holiday Clubs 

Their fun days are mixed (boys and girls school years 1-6 inc (girls to year 8) and also 

for girls only (years 1-8 inclusive).  Ages are for school year 2022-2023. 

 

Sankey: Great Sankey Parish Fields Lingley Green Avenue Great Sankey WA5 3AA  

(Girls only)   Monday 24 October 2022  

(Boys and Girls)  Tuesday 25
th
 October 2022  

 

Winwick : Winwick Leisure Centre Myddleton Lane Winwick Warrington WA2 8LQ  

(Boys and Girls)  Wednesday 26
th
 October 2022 

(Girls only)   Thursday 27
th
 October 2022 

 

All enquiries to enquiries@enjoyfootball.co.uk 

 

 

mailto:enquiries@enjoyfootball.co.uk

